
 

 

 MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED ASSESSMENT FOR THE  

2019 STREET IMPROVEMENTS  

      CHISAGO LAKE TOWNSHIP BOARD 

TUESDAY October 15th, 2019 

 

 

The HEARING was called to order at 6:35 pm by Chair Stirling.  All Board members 

were present.  The Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag was said by the assembled group.  

Chair Stirling then turned the hearing over to the Township Engineer, Dan Boyum.  Dan 

gave an overview of the project and final costs.  Engineer Boyum pointed out that there 

are two final assessment rolls, one is the original listing a total of 38 parcels, the second 

alternative is to keep all the assessments the same and eliminate one parcel, #02.00302.00 

due to a wetland related issue.  Dan then opened the hearing up for discussion. Chair 

Stirling informed everyone present that we did receive a written Objection Form from 

Mark and Diane Hanson, parcel #02.01790.85, requesting a revision of assessment on 

their parcel.  The Board decided to take no action.     

 

A motion was made by Houle, seconded by Reed, to close the meeting.  Chair Stirling 

then closed the meeting at 6:58 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sherry Stirling, Chair       Jeanette Peterson, Clerk 

Chisago Lake Township     Chisago Lake Township 

 

 


